
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: April 18, 2023 
Re: TL 4.00 Vocational Education 
 
 
The College recommends eliminating TL 4.00 Vocational Education, because a Board policy to establish a 
Vocational and Adult Education Coordinating Council is no longer necessary under applicable Florida law.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees authorizes the College to advertise the elimination of TL 4.00, as presented. 
 
 


